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Letter 4 for Group 1 Residents -- water is non-detect for HFPO-DA and Table 3 PFAS.  To be mailed.
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Re: Additional PFAS Testing of Your Residential Drinking Water

Dear Name:

	Since early September 2017, Chemours—in consultation and cooperation with the North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality (“NCDEQ”)—has been conducting a residential well sampling program in the vicinity of the Fayetteville Works facility. The drinking water for your home was previously tested for the presence of HFPO Dimer Acid (commonly known as “GenX”) and you should have received the results from those tests. As part of Chemours’ on-going effort to determine the extent of other compounds in drinking water, Chemours ran tests to measure the presence of certain additional Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (“PFAS”), sometimes referred to as “Table 3” compounds, in samples already collected from your drinking water. GenX and Table 3 PFAS were not detected in your water.  Enclosed please find the results for the PFAS sampling related to your well.  

	Finally, Chemours’ records do not indicate that you are represented by an attorney in connection with this matter, and so we are contacting you directly.  If you are in fact represented by an attorney, please provide your attorney with this letter.  

	 


							Sincerely, 



							Brian Long
Plant Manager
Chemours – Fayetteville Works 
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